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I would like to voice my support for HB 4002.  

 

We in Portland are so overwhelmed with the amount of drug overdoses, mental 

health/drug issues on our street. It's madness to continue without changes to the law. 

It not only impacts those who choose to do the drugs, but the rest of the citizens of 

the city. From having our children see things on the street they would not be allowed 

to see in a movie (sex, death, drug use) or stepping over human feces, garbage, and 

sometime human bodies to navigate the sidewalks. This is not an exaggeration. This 

is not acceptable.  

 


